
Subject: PandaRoot EVO Meeting, Aug 15, 2007, 14-16
Posted by [Jens Sören Lange](#) on Sun, 12 Aug 2007 12:59:11 GMT
[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

Dear all,

we will have a PandaRoot EVO meeting
this Wednesday, Aug 15, 2007, 14:00-16:00.
(audio testing from 13:30).

Agenda:

1.) main focus:

MVD

(digitization etc.)

2.) cancelled on the last meeting due to meeting duration:
towards v2.0.0 - collecting the tags
Johan's list of contact persons:
<http://panda-wiki.gsi.de/cgi-bin/viewauth/Computing/PandaRootContact>

3.) anything else?
(e.g. maybe new tpc digi code,
or geant4 v9.0 and root v5.16, when should we change?)

cheers, -- Soeren and Johan